
 
 

 

 

 
 

Pamela Marrs is the current Chief Financial Officer of the National 
White Collar Crime Center (NW3C). In her current role leading the 
finance and administration team, she manages financial and 
administrative staff in the areas of accounting, grants administration, 
and contract/risk management. Pamela oversees all aspects of 
NW3C’s finances, including managing accounting operations, 
developing budgets, and monitoring grants for compliance. She 
serves as the primary contact for the Audit Committee and the Board 
of Directors for fiscal operations. She prepares and presents financial 
reports to the Audit Committee and the Board of Directors. Pamela is 
integrally involved with formulating and administering NW3C’s short-
term goals and objectives, as well as NW3C’s long-range strategic 
plan.  

Pamela started her career at NW3C in 2012 as a Financial Analyst. She has held positions of progressive 
responsibility at NW3C including Controller and now CFO. Prior to joining NW3C in 2012, Pamela had 
gained decades of experience in accounting and finance in both corporate and non-profit environments.  

Pamela received her Bachelor of Science in Business Administration, as well as her Post-Baccalaureate 
Certificate of Accountancy from Virginia Commonwealth University in Richmond, Virginia. She is a 
Certified Public Accountant in the Commonwealth of Virginia and is an active member of the Virginia 
Society of CPAs. 
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